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Opening: The June Administrative Board 

meeting was opened with prayer.  Minutes 

from last month were approved.  

PPR – Wayne Kersey 
Preparations for Pastor Richie’s departure and 

Pastor Kerry’s arrival were sent to all, except Pastor 

Richie in a recent e-mail.  The deadline for these 

preparations is June 11th and June 17th, respectively.     

5K Race:  The July 25 date has been approved by the 

City of St. Albans.  Wayne will be getting in touch 

with the t-shirt designer soon.   

Pastor Kerry Move:  Quotes were received from two 

movers.  One from Teays Valley that said it would 

not cost more than $2,000, and would also hold the 

items in his truck for 24 hours, [until the parsonage 

is available.]  The second quote was received from 

Myers Transfer of Charleston that gave a quote of 

$2,350.  We chose the Teays Valley mover.  Pastor 

Kerry is scheduled to move on June 26.   

Mid-Week Check-In:  Everyone is in agreement that 

they like the mid-week check-ins (emails) that Karen 

Kersey started and they will continue.  It was 

discussed that participation would be an asset to 

this project.  Pastor Kerry has been doing the Mid-

Week Check-Ins for several years. [Contributions of 

meditations, pics, prayers, art, music can be sent to 

artsurfer3@aol.com.]   

Trustees – Dicky Thompson 
Roof:  The roof project is the same as last month.  

We are still waiting on the availability of the roofer.   

Spring Cleaning:  A list of jobs for spring cleaning 

was sent by email, with few replies.  A discussion 

was had that some had not received this email and 

it will be resent.   

Parsonage – Marilyn Morton 
The rug cleaner is scheduled to clean the carpets 

after Pastor Richie moves.   

Pastor’s Report – Pastor Richie 
Pastor Richie is going to try to open the church for 

worship on June 14.  Humphreys church set up mock 

seating in their multi-purpose room and was able to 

seat 50.  He will have them assist in arranging the 

seating at Lakeview.  Plans are for Tracy and Dave 

to do the music.  The congregation cannot sing 

unless they are wearing a mask.  Leslie has been 

keeping him posted on new Covid-19 diagnoses in 

Charleston and there hasn’t been any new cases in 

the last two weeks.  So far, he has not heard 

anything negative from other churches that have 

already opened.  There will be a designated usher to 

let rows out.  A suggestion was made to discuss 

reopening plans with Barbara Smith since she is on 

the worship committee.  The meeting was 

concluded with prayer by Pastor Richie. 

Submitted by Deborah Rowe 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS to Bill and Fran Casto, who 

celebrated their 69th wedding anniversary!  Plans were 

low-key this year, but Bill promises a big celebration 

next year! 

Email:  mbigrich@yahoo.com 

Richie’s cell:  304-553-3661 

Church Website: 

lakeviewunitedmethodistchurch.net 
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